
Our next social event will be August 17th at Fugazzis in Kingsburg. Dinner will be 
at 5pm and will be ordering from the menu. If we have 20+ members attending, 
then the Restaurant will put us in a separate room. There will be a signup sheet at 
the August meeting, or you can call or email me if you unable to attend that 
meeting.


